February Take Home Project

During the month of February, we are asking our Bright Futures’ families to make a winter animal together.  Choose any animal that you would find outside in the winter. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are sending home a piece of construction paper for this project. If you could make a picture on one half and words from your child describing what is happening in their picture on the other half. Then we will make a book for the class to share their beautiful art work and words with their friends.

Have fun!
Mrs. Wilder & Mrs. Markle

